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15 November 2011 

 

Dear Parents 

 

The Eco Group topic this half term is energy. We will be taking part in Switch off 

Fortnight in school and at home we would like you to think about; 

 

• switching off lights when you leave a room 

• closing windows and doors to keep heat in 

• turning off computers when you have finished 

• turning off TVs instead of using standby 

 

We would like to tell you about the Toasty Oldham campaign. All people who live in 

Oldham can get free cavity wall and loft insulation, subject to survey. Mrs Angus has 

already taken part and is getting free cavity wall insulation for her house. This will 

save energy which will save our planet and will save Mrs Angus some money! You 

could save some money too! 

 

Thank you from the Eco Group    


